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We are delighted to finally announce that booking for our very popular summer workshop is 
now OPEN!!! 

This year we will be working on a performance of the West End hit musical Chitty, Chitty 
Bang Bang! The workshop will involve learning all the wonderful songs and script from the 
original stage musical with a performance to family/friends on Friday 5th August. The 
workshop and performance will take place at Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School, 
Hersham, Surrey from Monday 1st August - Friday 5th August 2022. Rehearsals will take 
place every day from 10am - 4pm. 

Come and join us to create this magical show in just one week. With all the fabulous tunes 
we know and love and loads of fabulous roles for both boys and girls of all ages, we know 
this will be a hit! 

**SPECIAL EARLY BIRD DISCOUNT** 

To launch our workshop, we are offering a very special early bird discount to all families at 
Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School for one week only*. This equates to just over 
£4.00 per hour for excellent, professional tuition in musical theatre and LOADS of fun too: 

£130.00 per student (usual full cost £160.00) 
£ 75.00 per sibling (usual full cost £90.00)  

*terms and conditions apply 

The workshop is open to all children aged 6 to 16 years and no previous experience is 
necessary.  

This very special offer will end at midnight on Friday 8th July 2022 and to secure this special 
rate, booking deposits of £40.00 per student (£20.00 for siblings) must be received by 
midnight on Friday 8th July. Places are strictly limited and are on a first come, first served 
basis. Balancing payment will be required by Monday 1st August. 

Deposit paymnets can be made via our website www.theatre4kids.co.uk using the yellow 
button at the bottom of the page. Just click on the button and it will ask you how much you 
would like to pay and where it says 'invoice number' just write in 'Workshop Deposit' instead. 
This is operated by Paypal but you can pay with a card if you don't have an account. 
Alternatively, if you would like to pay via BACS, please contact us directly; 
julia@theatre4kids.co.uk  

To book your child(s) place, please also complete the following registration form: 

https://forms.gle/6YaTiyhBdQMg5odcA 

We are very much looking forward to a very exciting and brilliant week of musical theatre! 


